
RedactedFrom:
Sent: 1/24/2012 1:27:10 PM

Herbert, Annalissa A. (annalissa.herbert@cpuc.ca.gov); Efile Help (efile- 
help@cpuc.ca.gov)
Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)

To:

Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Inquiry of possible Application for Rehearing on PG&E's AL 3884-E, approved 

by Res E-4447 on 12/15/11 CPUC Mtng

Annalissa,
thank you very much for your time.

Redacted

Regulatory Relations
Redacted

From: Herbert, Annalissa A. [mailto:annalissa.herbert@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, January 24, 2012 1:24 PM 

Efile HelpTo: Redacted
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: RE: Inquiry of possible Application for Rehearing on PG&E's AL 3884-E, approved by Res E- 
4447 on 12/15/11 CPUC Mtng

Good Afternoon Sally,

As of today, there has been no application for rehearing tendered to the Docket Office regarding Res E- 
4447.

Annalissa A. Herbert 
Legal Assistant to
Martin M. Nakahara, Senior Legal Analyst 
California Public Utilities Commission 
Docket Office, Room 2001 
505 Van Ness Avenue 
San Francisco, CA 94102 
direct: 415-703-3852
Docket Office main numbers: 415-703-2121,415-703-1927

For questions regarding efilings - Email: 
efile-help@cpuc.ca.qov

The CPUC Rules of Practice and Procedure are available at: 
http://www.cpuc.ca.aov/PUC/documents/codelawspolicies.htm
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From: [Redacted |
Sent: Friday, January 20, 2012 4:12 PM 
To: Efile Help 
Cc: Allen, Meredith
Subject: Inquiry of possible Application for Rehearing on PG&E's AL 3884-E, approved by Res E-4447 
on 12/15/11 CPUC Mtng

Could you please confirm that there were no Application for Rehearing submitted on PG&E's AL 3884- 
E. PG&E's advice letter was approved by Res E-4447 on 12/15/11 CPUC Agenda Mtng. The final 
resolution was mailed on 1/20/12. Thank you.

Resolution E-4447. Pacific Gas and Electric Company requests approval of a 
renewable energy power purchase agreement with 
Copper Mountain 2, LLC.

PG&E Advice Letter 3884-E filed on August 4, 2011.
Redacted
Regulatory Relations
Redacted
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